
  
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be performing our Lower School Christmas Show on Wednesday 11th 
December at 10am. 
 
              “That’s Not My Reindeer” 
 
There are no tickets required, and you are welcome to bring other family members. 
There will be refreshments provided afterwards. 
 
Please try and be on time and arrive at 9.45 am, as it is very difficult to 
accommodate late comers. I would also like to remind you not to use mobile phones 
or take photographs during the show. The use of mobile phone in school is not 
allowed. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there.  
 
Janet Coyle  
Lower School Phase Leader 
 
 
 


